
From: 	 Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
To: 	 Smith, Brad (ODAG) 
CC: 	 Monaco, Lisa (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 3/9/2011 1:10:59 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: March ATF-DAG Meeting 
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DP 	
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Stuart M. Goldberg 
Chief of Staff for the 
Deputy Attorney General 
U.S. Department of Justice 
Room 4210 
950 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20530 
Tele: 202-353-8878 

From: Smith, Brad (ODAG) 
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2011 11:13 PM 
To: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
Cc: Monaco, Lisa (ODAG) 
Subject: March ATF-DAG Meeting 

Hi Stuart, 

I apologize for sending you yet another ATF-related e-mail this week, but, in looking ahead, I noted that 
the March ATF-DAG meeting is currently scheduled for next Tuesday, March 15, at 1 p.m. I realize the 
DAG's schedule is always jammed, but, if possible (it looked like there might be some flexibility on his 
current March 15 calendar or perhaps later in the month), I thought DP 
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In any event, I offer this simply as an idea that came to me as I was mulling over a few issues last night. I 
realize the meeting may not be feasible or wise this month. 

Thanks, 

Brad 

DOJ-FF-11373 


	Page 1
	Page 1

